
   

Morning Worship 

January 16, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

 Be Unto Your Name 

 Power in the Blood 

Scripture Reading & Corporate Prayer 

 Isaiah 55:1-13 

Songs of Praise 

 Revelation Song 

 Glorious Day 

Message – Pastor Zach Dudenhofer 

 The Necessity of Christ Above All – Pt. 2 

 Revelation 3:14-22 

Song of Praise 

 Breathe 

 

 

 



Today  Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 

 9:00a Sunday School 

 10:30a Worship Service 
 

Wed. 11:00 Church Office Closed (11-1:30)  

 7:00 Annual Business Meeting 
 

Thurs. 6:30 Men’s Bible Study 
 

 

Last Week at Grace: 
AM Worship: 275 Sunday School: 144 

Growth Groups 24 Wednesday 119 

Offering:    

General $10,944 Wawro Love Offering $790 

Benevolence $25 West Liberty Cares $50 
 

 

 

Children’s Care: 
AM Infant:  Hannah Boy, April Wilson 

AM Toddler: Jaci Miller & Girls, Christie Schlumbohm 

Children’s Church: Joe & Lindsay Spiers, Claire Heater 

Child Check-in: Susan Karg 

Wednesday:  Lori Marr, Amy McGill, Peggy Yoder 

Next Week:    Kari Gantz, Kristy Gantz, Sarah Heater, Kim Feasel, Lisa 

Kitchen, Andy & Sara Hoover, Peggy Hormann 
 

 

 

 

  Online Giving 
Scan the QR code or 
visit our Giving page 
at gcwl.church/give 

Find Us on Social Media 

         
@GraceChapelWL 

Media Opt-Out Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish to be included 

in church photos/videos. 



Flowers for today’s service are presented by Wyatt & Laura Strickland, in honor of 
the Lord’s goodness as they celebrate five years of marriage this Thursday. 

 

Baby Bottle Campaign – Today is Sanctity of Human Life Sunday and the kick-off 
of the New Path Baby Bottle Campaign. There are baby bottles in the foyer, take 
as many as you’d like and return them by Sunday, February 13th.  

Children’s Ministry – Please make sure that your children are symptom free 
before bringing them to the church nursery, Sunday School, Children’s Church, 
etc. They should also be off fever-reducing medicine for a full 48 hours before 
participating in church activities.  

Coffee Ministry – If you would be willing to be in a rotation to prepare coffee for 
Sunday mornings, there is a signup on the bulletin board.  

Cookie Packing – Tuesday, February 8th at 7:00. If you have an unmarried son or 
daughter who is in college or serving in the military, please contact the office 
with their mailing address. 

Deacon and Elder – If you would like to nominate someone to either office, there 
are nomination forms in the office. Forms will be available year-round.  

Men of God Conference – Identity in Christ, Saturday, March 5th, 9a-4p. Register 
at calvarybellefontaine.org. Keynote Speaker, Bruce Hooley. 

Super Bowl Party – Men’s Ministry is hosting a Super Bowl Party on Sunday, 
February 13th at 6:00. Details and signups are in the foyer. Dads, bring your sons! 

Winter Weather – In the event that Logan County is under a Level 2 Weather 
Advisory, all services will automatically be cancelled. Any cancellations or 
changes to services will be communicated by the church office. 

West Liberty Cares – January is our month to stock and to serve in the food 
pantry at South Union Mennonite Church. There is a table for food donations in 
Grace Hall. Monetary donations can be given to the office staff.  

Worship 4:24 – January 28-29, 2022, at Cedarville University. Anyone involved 
in the tech and/or music ministry is encouraged to attend, the church is covering 
the cost of admission. See the office to register. 

Youth Group – Game Night here at church, tonight, 5:00-8:00. There will be pizza 
and drinks, bring your friends and a snack to share!  

This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries: 
16 – Brendan & Lauren Stiver 

19 – Bill Boy, Jaci Miller, Steve Schlumbohm 

20 – Rod Kerns, Wyatt & Laura Strickland 

21 – Joyce Bazzle 

22 – Matt Young 

  



Welcome to Grace Chapel! If you are a first-time visitor, we encourage you 

to visit the welcome center in the foyer for information about our church. 

While you’re with us this morning, we want you to know a little about what 

you can expect: 

God-Centered Worship: We strive for a blended approach to worship—

incorporating the best of the older and newer songs. Worship is our 

expression of God’s wonder and glory. During this time, the focus is solely on 

Him. 

Biblical Teaching: We have a deep love of God and His Word. We believe 

that the more we know of God, the more we will experience joy. Studying 

the Bible is one of the main reasons we gather together. 

A Grace-Filled Atmosphere: Grace Chapel is a group of people who love God 

and love others. We want to be a blessing to you. Before and after the 

services are generally times of personal connection and warm conversation. 

We trust you will feel blessed and encouraged while with us. 

Zach Dudenhofer Sr. Pastor  (937) 622-4177 zach@gracechapelwl.org 

Elaina Bump Custodian elaina@gracechapelwl.org  

Lynn Davis Worship Coordinator lynn@gracechapelwl.org 

Rick Hixson Building Overseer rick@gracechapelwl.org 

Susan Karg Children’s & Women’s Ministries susan@gracechapelwl.org 

Jaci Miller Administrative Assistant jaci@gracechapelwl.org 

Laura Strickland Administrative Assistant laura@gracechapelwl.org 

Julie Yoder Treasurer treasurer@gracechapelwl.org 

Lance Yoder Tech Director lance@gracechapelwl.org 
 

Office Hours 

Pastor Zach: M-Th, 8:00-3:00 | Office: M-F: 8:00 - 3:00 

500 Linden Street 

West Liberty, OH 43357 

937-465-3736 

gracechapelwl.org 

office@gracechapelwl.org 
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